SupplyHouse.com
4/22/2014

To Whom It May Concern:

Our company took a pledge to not text/browse while driving for the month of April 2014. We
sought out different speakers to speak to our employees about the dangers of distracted driving
and we were grateful to have come across Joel and his mission at EndDD.org. Joel Feldman

- shared his daughter Casey’s story and spoke about the dangers of driving distracted to our team
of 85 employees in our office. I would highly recommend Joel and his presentation to others.
Joel is professional, polite, and has an ability to keep his audience engaged.

Many of our employees left the presentation and personally thanked me for being able to hear
Joel’s story. The passion Joel possesses on the topic of distracted driving made it very a special
and powerful presentation for us.

I'm happy to recommend Joel Feldman and his admirable mission of spreading awareness and
making the world a safer place to any company or group of people. Please feel free to contact me
if you have any questions.
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